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Two local sports and recreation facilities will be getting upgrades after the success of grant 
applications was recently announced. A total of $116,469 will be provided by the Andrews 
Government for upgrading the Nullawil Netball Change Room and redeveloping the Wycheproof 
Tennis Courts.  These grants are part of the $100 million 2016-17 Community Sports Infrastructure 
Fund. 

In Nullawil, the Netball Change Room Upgrade will upgrade the existing building to include separate 
change facilities for officials and players, a new family/disabled change area and toilet facilities. The 
project will provide the Nullawil Netball Club and the Nullawil Tennis Club with dedicated change 
facilities and associated amenities to appropriately cater for female participants.  

The Wycheproof Tennis Court Redevelopment Project will provide for the reconstruction of two 
synthetic all weather tennis courts. It will improve the quality of the courts for the existing users 
through the reduction of trip hazards and reconstruction of the court base. The synthetic surface will 
be line-marked for tennis and hockey.  

“The investment in our local sporting facilities is a great result for Buloke. Buloke is a sporting region 
that deserves quality facilities. These upgrades will make sport in the region more accessible and 
provide these townships with great facilities to enjoy”, said Mayor, Cr Reid Mather.   
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